
 

July 14, 2006 
 

Subject  : FCC ID: N6C-SX10WAG 

 

Dear Mr. Ward, 

 

Regarding to your comments for FCC ID: N6C-SX10WAG on June 12, 2006, please find the 

following replies; 

 

1. We have revised the LMA request letter and User Manual, laptop PC would not be host 

device of this module. Please refer to the User manual and LMA request letter attached. 

2. We deleted the word “lap top PC” from User Manual. It was misprinted. Please refer to the 

User manual. 

3. The note to place “Contains FCC ID:N6C-SX10WAG” and general instruction is already 

included in the User manual. Please refer to the User Manual. 

4. Thank you for your concern. 

5. Antenna intends to connect for this module is only one model for this application, if there 

will be other antennas in the future, it would be taken appropriate action for additional 

application. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 
    

Yoshiko Mizuta (Ms.) 

UL Apex Co., Ltd. 

 

 

 


